Sent: 25 April 20 :

To: Planning
Subject: cutting down trees ref 2017/2052/T (Darlene 27.2.17: moved from trees inbox)
Dear Sir/Madam

T am the owner of 2nd floor flat, 60 Pilgrims lane, London NW3 1SN,

In response to the proposal to cut down 2 trees in the garden of our house, ref 2017/2052/T, T can say that
we all at 60 pilgrims lane strongly object to cutting down 2 trees in the garden, because this it the wonderful
feature of this house and surrounding houses and gardens for a long tume and it is fantastic and nice and a
refuge and food for animals and birds. No insects present any problems more then on any other tree on those
2 trees. It feeds many birds and squirrels and so on.

Please no cutting down of the lovely trees in the garden of our building. We live here and we want it, we
love it.

Thank you, Mrs Tatiana Z. Wallis



